
The Rumson Environmental Commission and Clean Ocean Action invite families of Rumson to 
participate in the River Friendly Challenge!  Help protect our precious natural 
resources, the Navesink and Shrewsbury Rivers by participating in as many River Friendly 
practices as possible from fall of 2020 to spring of 2021. Families who complete the 
challenge will earn River Friendly Status and earn a token of appreciation and 
recognition at the Rally for the Rivers Eco Fest on Saturday, June 5, 2021.

IS YOUR FAMILY RIVER FRIENDLY?

STEP 1

RUMSON 
RIVER FRIENDLY 

CHALLENGE

Complete the River Friendly 
Pledge  by clicking on the link 

HERE. 

Complete a minimum of five (5)  
River Friendly Practices 

by May 30, 2021

STEP 3

STEP 2

Attend the Third Annual 
Rally for the River Eco Fest 

Saturday, June 5,2021

Practices will be posted on the RUMSON EC website & Instagram 
and will be discussed in science classes in Forrestdale and Deane-Porter Schools

Families will receive a token of appreciation and recognition at the 
Rally for the River Eco Fest event

PLEASE POST PHOTOS ON INSTAGRAM
#rumsonriverfriendly
SEND QUESTIONS TO: 

riverfriendly.challenge@gmail.com

#rumsonriverfriendly

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSci_IAi7at-4T1aMGqoxuwdmbaILwXlCcvoiRwbnk9gZMWmWw/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.rumsonnj.gov/env/index.html
https://www.instagram.com/rumsonenvironment/
http://www.rumsonnj.gov/env/index.html
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSci_IAi7at-4T1aMGqoxuwdmbaILwXlCcvoiRwbnk9gZMWmWw/viewform
http://www.rumsonnj.gov/env/river-friendly-resources.html
http://www.rumsonnj.gov/env/events.html



